
DNP Approved by Higher Learning Commission 
July 16, 2013 

The Higher Learning Commission on July 1, 2013 approved the institutions request to offer the Doctor of 
Nursing Practice at Arkansas State University-Jonesboro. The DNP Program will begin January 2014 with 
applications to be taken in the coming months. All requirements for application, including Advanced 
Practice status, for this Post Masters degree will be added to the website before August 1, 2013. 
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